
TERM 1 : FRIDAY 2
FEBRUARY 2018

ENSEMBLE REHEARSALS IN MOTION
Ensemble rehearsals are go!

All College Junior & Senior co-curricular ensembles commenced rehearsals this week, and it has
been great to kick-start our exciting music programme for 2018. In case you’re wondering,
rehearsals are ALWAYS on, unless advised by Mr Mark or Mr Lane. We look forward to having
everyone back performing in their ensembles this year, and of course growing our program.

If your child plays an instrument and/or sings, are is interested in joining an ensemble, please
contact musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

There are many exciting performances coming up this term for both our Junior and Senior
ensembles. We look forward to sharing those with you as the weeks go by.

Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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